COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

26th May, 1939.

Dear Sirs,
[ have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 22nd instant reapecting the steamer "DICIDO", from

which it 1s noted that the Boiler and Screwshaft Surveys will

be held at Helsingborg about the end of next mont
Tn reply I have to say that the Committee, who have
had the case before them today, are agreeable to this

arrengemen

-

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

The Surveyors,

HELSINGBORG.
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